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SCHEDULE Article 2

LAND TRANSFERRED TO LOCAL AUTHORITIES

(1) (2)
In the metropolitan district of Dudley

Approximately 125 square yards of land on the
south west corner of Chapel Street and High
Street, Pensnett consisting of the sites of 2
Chapel Street and 158 and 160 High Street.

The council of the metropolitan district of
Dudley

Parcel of land situated at The Leys, Bryce
Road, to the north west of the Stourbridge
canal, registered at Her Majesty’s Land
Registry under Title number WM27488.

The council of the metropolitan district of
Dudley

Parcel of land situated at the Leys, Bryce Road,
to the north west of the Stourbridge canal,
registered at Her Majesty’s Land Registry
under Title number WM262561.

The council of the metropolitan district of
Dudley

In the metropolitan district of Sandwell

Approximately 70 square yards of land at the
junction of Dudley Port and Sedgeley Road
East, Tipton, being the site of 225 Dudley Port.

The council of the metropolitan district of
Sandwell

Approximately 2,100 square yards of land
on the east side of Wilderness Lane, West
Bromwich.

The council of the metropolitan district of
Sandwell

Approximately 1 acre on the north and south
sides of the eastern extemity of Oldfields,
Cradley Heath, being 18 industrial units known
as Spinners End Industrial Estate.

The council of the metropolitan district of
Sandwell

Approximately 1,01 acres on the north side
of Swan Lane, West Bromwich, being 13
industrial units known as Swan Village
Industrial Estate.

The council of the metropolitan district of
Sandwell

In the metropolitan distrist of Walsall

Approximately 13.11 acres of land on the
north side of Barns Lane, Rushall with access
adjoining 176 Barns Lane, being the former
Barns Lane Sewage Works.

The council of the metropolitan district of
Walsall

In the metropolitan district of Wolverhampton

Houses at 24 and 27 South Street. The council of the metropolitan district of
Wolverhampton

Approximately 1,819 square yards of land
on the south east side of Broad Street, being
the residue of the site of Tudor House, 44 and
garage premises, Broad Street, 11 and 17 Fryer

The council of the metropolitan district of
Wolverhampton
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Street and the Labour Exchange building, Long
Street.

Approximately 1,245 square yards of land on
the north east side of Raby Street, adjacent
to St George’s and with a frontage to the
pedestrianised part of Cleveland Road.

The council of the metropolitan

In the district of Lichfield

Approximately 0.603 acres on the north side of
the junction of London Road and Slade Road,
Canwell, containing the building known as
Quinney Hall.

The council of the parish of Hints

Approximately 1.51 acres of land on the
south side of Slade Road, Canwell, being a
playing field adjoining the eastern boundary
of the former Philip Foster Church of England
Primary School.

The council of the parish of Hints

Approximately 0.514 acres of land on the west
side of Weeford Lane, Weeford, containing the
building known as Weeford Village Hall.

The council of the parish of Weeford

Approximately 1.761 acres of land on the west
side of Weeford Lane, Weeford, being the
former St Mary’s Church of England Primary
School and playing field.

The council of the county of Staffordshire
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